
OLLI Covid-19 Travel Policy 

OLLI at UNL, a program of the University of Nebraska-Lincoln, has returned to the 
pre-pandemic policy related to domestic and international travel. 

OLLI continues to require all travelers to comply with travel guidance issued by 
the Centers for Disease Control and/or state or local public health departments.  

Travelers are required to follow: 

- Any/all travel vendor requirements for specific trips. 
- Domestic and international laws and regulations regarding travel and 

quarantine.  Any costs related to quarantine will be at the Traveler’s own 
expense unless it is stated specifically as part of the program cost or is 
covered by insurance. 

- Any other current CDC recommendations which may apply at the time of 
the trip.  This may include wearing a mask, distancing, and/or carrying your 
COVID-19 proof of vaccination card. 

Travelers may also be required to provide proof of a negative COVID-19 test in a 
short period prior to departure, either at the start or end of the travel program. 

Travel Insurance is recommended. “Cancel for any reason” travel insurance may 
be a preferred option. It is usually only available approximately seven days after 
the first payment.  Medical evacuation insurance on trips to destinations outside 
the USA may also be a reasonable option.  We encourage you to consult with our 
partner travel vendor with your questions. 

Effective Date: August 10, 2022 

 

 


